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Dear Parents 
 
As part of the children’s first Year 5 science topic ‘Space’ we have invited a Planetarium 
into school to deliver a visual experience to all Year 5 pupils. This unit involves looking 
at our solar system. This will take place on Tuesday 12th October 2021.  
 
The school considers that it is important that your child has the opportunity to gain  
first-hand experience through trips during school hours. Some of our trips are in the local 
area and are at no cost. Other trips are further afield and incur a cost. The school is able to 
fund part of our planned programme of trips/visits but requests a contribution from  
parents to enable all of our trips/visits to proceed. For these trips/visits we ask parents to 
make a contribution of up to 50% of the cost of the trip/visit and therefore the parental  
contribution for this trip/visit is £1.40. Payment should be made on-line at 
https://www.scopay.com/login.html by Monday 11th October 2021. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Neate 
Y5 Lead 
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